
We are delighted to have Samual Barber, MD 
present “Understanding BAHA: An 
Overview of  Bone Conduction Hearing 
Devices.” Dr. Barber will provide a brief  
history of  bone conduction technologies, 
review current commercially available 
devises, provide a summary of  patients who 
may benefit from a BAHA, and comparisons 

of  BAHA to both traditional hearing amplification devices and 
cochlear implants.  

Barber is an otolaryngologist and a neurologist in the Department of  
ENT and Skull Base Surgery at Barrow Neurological Institute.  Dr. 
Barber’s expertise lies in the medical and surgical management of  all 
types of  hearing and vestibular disorders.  He specializes in the surgical 
implantation of  advanced hearing technologies, including cochlear 
implants, auditory brainstem implants and bone-anchored hearing 
devices.  

Dr. Barber earned his Medical Degree with Research Honors from 
Tufts University School of  Medicine in Boston, Massachusetts.  He 
completed his residency in otolaryngology-head and heck surgery at 
the University of  Arizona College of  Medicine in Tucson.    

Pack a lunch for our Brown Bag session from 12:00 - 12:45 pm. where 
we review smart phone apps to help you with our hearing loss.. Our 
regular meeting and Dr. Barber’s presentation starts at 1:00 p.m. The 
meeting ends at 2:30 p.m.  

Meetings are free.   

The room is  amplified and has an induction loop system.  

Captions are provided for the speakers’s presentation.

Join Us  
Tuesday, March 11, 2025 

12:00 pm 

Meeting Location:
First Presbyterian Church
12225 N. 103rd Avenue
Sun City,  AZ 85351

Meeting Dates:  
Second Tuesday of the month 
from October - May

Meeting Time: 
12:00 p.m. - 12:45 Brown Bag
1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. Meeting

Questions? 
Melanie O’Rourke, President
melanie.orourke@gmail.com
623-882-5554

Fred Williams, Vice President
willzoom@cox.net

The West Valley Chapter is a 

local chapter providing 

education, information, support 

and advocacy for people with 

hearing loss.  Visit our website:

www.hlaawestvalleyaz.org and 

like us on Facebook:

HLAAWestValleyAZ

The Hearing Loss Association 

of America is the nation’s 

foremost membership and 

advocacy organization. Visit the 

website: www.hearingloss.org 
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